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THE ANNUAL MEETING OF THE CORPORATION 
WILL BE HELD ON FEBRUARY 10, 2013 

AT 2:30 PM AT THE POST HOME

Greetings from the Commander

This year’s children’s Christmas party was held at
the Post on Dec. 8th with 44 children attending. All
seemed to have a good time; especially the pizza
which was generously donated by the Caste Village
Little Caesars. If you are ever in that area, please
thank them.

I would like to thank everyone who helped on Friday
night and on Saturday at the party. A special thanks
to the ALA for purchasing all the gifts, goody bags 
and for wrapping all the gifts the night before the 
party. Thanks also goes out to Santa and Mrs. Claus
for coming from the North Pole to visit with our 
children.

I hope all members of Post 712 had a very Merry
Christmas, and I wish everyone a happy, healthy, 
and prosperous New Year.

For God and Country, I am
Jim Bach, Commander
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Monthly Events

* * *
T A P S

Post 712 would like 
to honor the

following fellow Legionnaires
who served their country, 

community and family:

FRANK T. STEHNEY 
ALBERT P. LESOFSKY

CHARLES W. DIETZ 
CHARLES W. DILLER

YOU ARE NOT FORGOTTEN

Bingo every Wednesday.
Bring your friends for 

a night of fun and 
enjoy our Wednesday 

menu featuring 
$1.50 burgers.

BINGO at POST 712

Entertainment Meeting  .................................. Jan 3     6:00
Legion Meeting  ................................................ Jan 7    7:00
Legion Riders Meeting  .................................... Jan 8     7:00
Corporation Meeting  ....................................... Jan 14   7:00
SAL Meeting ..................................................... Jan 24   7:00
ALA Meeting  ................................................... Jan 28   7:00

F R I D A Y  
K I T C H E N    S P E C I A L S

Jan 4  No Special
Jan 11  Reuben Sandwich
Jan 18  Shish-Kabobs, rice, salad and rolls
Jan 25  Lasagna, salad, garlic toast
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Auxilary Corner

Hope you all had a Merry Christmas and 
Happy New Year.

The trip to Southwestern Veteran’s was a success as 
usual.  The Vet’s enjoyed Bingo and gifts. They look 
forward to our visit and they know a lot of us by name. 
We’ll be going again the 3rd Thursday in February. 

I want to thank all the ladies who helped make this a 
successful year. Thanks to our Santa, Don Rottman, who 
the kids and Vets really enjoy.

A special thank you goes out to Karen Bauer for keeping 
me company on our gift adventures.

The homeless Veteran’s dinner is January 18. Tickets 
are $25.00 and it’s a worthwhile cause. See me if you are
interested. Next meeting is January 28 at 7:00PM.

God Bless and protect our Troops
Mary Ann Marunich
ALA President

The Homeless 
Veteran’s Dinner  

January 18
Tickets are $25.00

See Mary Ann for tickets

Happy

New Year!

Next Meeting
Tuesday 

January 28, 2013 
at 7 p.m.
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Post 712

Next Meeting
Tuesday January 8, 2013 at 7 p.m.

Happy New Year wishes to Post 712!! The Riders 
Christmas party was a great success. We were glad to 
see our special guests Frances and Jack plus Joanne, 
the riders Mom. Santa made a stop too! Our thanks to 
Gary and Vicky for cooking that delicious feast for us. 
Door prizes and hordevoures were in abundance. We look 
forward to the new year with many events planned. Our 
fi rst meeting is Tuesday January 8, 2013 at 7 p.m.

SAL Next Meeting
Tuesday 

January 24, 2013 
at 7 p.m.

Happy New Year !


